
Important Announcement:
Merger of Bunting Disposal Inc. with Mountain High Disposal

Dear Valued Customers of Bunting Disposal Inc.,

It is with great pleasure and a tinge of sadness that we announce the merger 
of our long-standing family-owned company, Bunting Disposal Inc., with 
Mountain High Disposal. After 56 years of dedicated service to our 
community, we are excited to take this new step that will further enhance our 
ability to serve you. We are grateful for the trust and loyalty you have placed 
in Bunting Disposal Inc. over the years. Your support has been integral to our 
success, and we are truly honored to have had the opportunity to serve and 
satisfy your trash disposal needs.

Starting July 1, 2024, we will embark on this new chapter with Mountain High 
Disposal. We want to assure you that our commitment to exceptional service 
remains unwavering. By joining forces with Mountain High Disposal, we aim 
to provide you with an even higher level of service and efficiency, ensuring 
that your needs are met with the same dedication and care as before. We 
want to express our heartfelt gratitude for allowing us to be a part of your 
lives and businesses for all these years. Your satisfaction has always been 
our top priority, and we look forward to continuing to serve you with the 
same level of excellence under the banner of Mountain High Disposal.

There will be no need to contact us. You will be contacted in the future about 
billing or any day changes. As of right now, everything will continue to run 
the same.

Thank you once again for your trust, support, and loyalty. We genuinely 
appreciate every one of you and Mountain High Disposal looks forward to 
continuing to serve you in the future. We greatly appreciate your continued 
support and patience as we transition.

Sincerely,

Bryan Bunting
Bunting Disposal Inc.

Steve Mix
Mountain High Disposal


